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I urge you to pass SB 1567 as a step toward protecting Portland residents against 

the catastrophic effects of seismic events occurring at or near oil terminals such as 

Zenith Oil in NW Portland.  The highly toxic tar sands oil they store and transport can 

easily catch fire when the tanks and rail cars containing it are disrupted, contaminate 

a large area of NW Portland, and threaten human life.  This bill is the very least we 

can do for our health and safety.  


